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Florida Sugar Cane League and Rio Grande Valley Sugar Growers Congratulate House Ag 

Committee on Passing WHIP+ Reauthorization Act for 2020 and 2021 
 

“The Florida Sugar Cane League and Rio Grande Valley Sugar Growers want to congratulate and thank House Agriculture 
Committee Chairman David Scott and Ranking Member G.T. Thompson for their bipartisan action on the WHIP+ 
Reauthorization Act for 2020 and 2021.  The Leadership of the Committee along with Congressman Al Lawson and 
Congresswoman Kat Cammack ensured that numerous crops, including sugarcane and sugarbeets, are covered when 
weather disasters occur.  We hope the full House passes this important bill in the near future.” 
 


